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What have we been learning? 

We have come back into school after our Easter break, all showing a super learning 
commitment to being back. We all loved walking back into our classroom and seeing how it 

had changed and there were certainly many ‘WOWs’ as we looked around.  

We enjoyed listening to ‘The tale of Peter Rabbit’; we created a zooming in sheet to help us 
as we write our character description for Peter Rabbit. In Maths, we have started our 

learning on division by using both the sharing and the grouping method.  

The highlight of our week has to have been our WOW day on Wednesday. We looked 
fantastic dressed up as a character from a Beatrix Potter story, and we started the day with 
a fashion show trying to guess who everyone was. We have started our bean investigation 

by planting our seed. We will now be observing this seed over the coming weeks to see how 
it grows. We have also planted our sunflower seeds- we are all wondering whose will grow 

the tallest!  

We had some fun exploring different seeds and trying to guess what they are going to grow 
into. We also used our sense of ‘smell’ to identify different herbs and try to name them. We 

all had a favourite smelling herb.  

We finished our afternoon off by watching the Peter Rabbit movie, which we all really 
enjoyed. We are now all ready to start our new project and complete our mini outcomes.  
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Next Term 

In English, we will be completing the writing of our 
character descriptions on Peter Rabbit. We will also 
be reading our next Beatrix Potter book ‘The Two 
Bad Mice’ and will be using this book for our 
writing over the next few weeks.   

In Maths, we will be continuing with our learning 
of division and solving simple word problems using 
our division skills.  

In PE, we have started our two new units on 
Athletics and Multi Skills. 

In History, we will be carrying on with our learning 
about the Victorian Era and will be finding out 
about schools and what they were like and 
comparing the similarities and differences to our 
school today. 

Other News 

This week’s homework has been set for the 
children through Mathletics, we would like them 
to consolidate all the multiplication skills that we 
covered last term.  

We are having our class school photo on Monday 
26th April. NO PE KIT- School uniform needs to be 
worn instead.  

This week in school for our spellings we have 
checked our recall of the common exception word 
spellings. These are the spellings that we need to 
know by the end of Year 2. Next week your child 
will be sent home with any spellings from these 
common exception lists that they spelt incorrectly 
when we have tested this week. You may notice 
that your child has had these spellings previously 
in Year 2, but as they have not retained the 
correct way of spelling these words, we will need 
them to consolidate and practise them. Thank you 
for your continued support.  

 


